
A message from Mrs Hardy 

 

Dear Children  

First of all I hope you are all well.  

I am sitting at my desk in our school which is very quiet and the usual 

sounds I hear are not there.  We are missing you all very much. 

I speak with your teachers all the time and I am pleased to hear that 

so many of you are doing your work and sending it to your teachers, 

well done, keep it up. It is really important that you are doing the 

work on your year group blog.  

You can email you teachers on their gmail accounts that are on the 

blog, they love to hear from you.   

If you are stuck getting on to the home learning, either myself, Mr 

Gayle or Mrs Handley are in school every day so get an adult to ring 

the school office and we will help them.   

The next two weeks are the Easter holidays.  Your teachers have put 

activities and some learning on your blogs to keep you busy and stop 

you from getting too bored. 

I will write to you all again soon, but for now, take care, make good 

choices for the adults at home and have a happy Easter with your 

families. 

I look forward to us all being back together in school. 

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs Hardy 

Headteacher 

 



               

        


